
From: Lee Peltzman [mailto:lee@s-plaw.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 3:42 PM 
To: Melvin Collins 
Subject: RE: 20100416AAK 
 
Melvin: I will check and get back to you, hopefully, by tomorrow afternoon. What is the status of the 
displacement application that the station filed (BDISDTA-20130912AAR)? Is that application being held 
up? When will the displacement application be reviewed? Lee Peltzman 
From: Melvin Collins [mailto:Melvin.Collins@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 2:17 PM 
To: 'MINCK@SWBELL.NET'; Lee Peltzman; JIMWILKEN@SWBELL.NET 
Subject: 20100416AAK 
 
We are in the process of determining whether or not you are still interested the subject application. 
Please let us know by email reply if you want the continued processing or the dismissal of the 
application? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Melvin Collins 
Electronics Engineer 
Video Services Division 
Federal Communications Commission 
 


